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Rt. 8, Frederick, Md. 21701 

December 22, 1968 

Mr. Marion Johnson_ 
The NOtional Archives 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

With reference to my earlier request'  for the information on 
investigations of the leads provided by Mrs, John Tarsikes, of San Antonio 
Texas and the earlier, enclosed letter, may I refer to the first page of 
Secret Service C;ontrol 703, exhibit 1153? 

Here there is reference to what may or may not be earlier reports • 
on this subject as well es one that is pertinent, SAIC John W. Rice's 11/26/63 
to San Antonio SLID L.M.Benavides. 

I would appreciate copies of this or these reports and everything 
else on this. Can you please cheek the name files? There may also be FBI 
reports of interviews with or about Mrs. Tarsikes. 

I expect to be in Washington Thursday, 11/26/68. Should you have 
anything for me, perhaps I can then pick it up. 

Thank you very much-. 

Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 


